
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 631 
Re: Embargo Update – Per Diem Relief Update 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  

The UPRR Embargo on Intermodal service from the Los Angeles area for 
eastbound traffic was lifted today, February 4th. The only exception is from the 
City of Industry ramp to local Chicago ramps. We expect the City of Industry-
Chicago lane embargo to end on February 8th.  

This notice is to advise all customers that effective Monday February 7th, 
all empty containers picked up at our CY's and all inbound loads will be 
subject to our normal Free Time and Per Diem rules. 

We at Pacer Stacktrain would like to thank all of our customers for their 
patience and support during this very difficult, but unavoidable, disruption in our 
services. 

If you have questions regarding this announcement, please contact your local 
Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative.   
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